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September 5, 1975

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
I received your report of signal and station reception on
Thursday, September 4, 1975; that you heard KBCM on September

first.

This letter will verify that you did hear us correctly on
that date and at those specified times.

We enclose a KBOM window sticker and our thanks for writing
in. We were very pleased to hear from you.

Best regards.
Sincerely,
KBCM
HASSENGER BROADCASTING CORPORATION
Gerald D. Calhoun
Chief Operator Engineer
GDC:cc
Enclosures
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